Nadia Khan

From: John Shields <jshields1944@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2020 4:48 PM
To: Nadia Khan

Subject: Re: Withdrawal

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

Nadia,

Thank you again for your ongoing attention to this matter.

I am writing in reference to #426-20, Petition to exceed FAR at 39 Norwood Avenue

Given my timeframe constraints, | hereby withdraw, without prejudice, my Special Permit request for the Committee
to act on.

John

On Nov 18, 2020, at 4:42 PM, Nadia Khan <nkhan@newtonma.gov> wrote:

Hi John,
Hope you are well. | appreciate you keeping me in the loop with regard to your project.

In order to withdraw the petition, | need a letter from you requesting a withdrawal without prejudice for
the Committee to act on. | have placed this on the Committee agenda for next week — but the
Committee still needs the request to move forward.

#426-20 Petition to exceed FAR at 39 Norwood Avenue
JOHN SHIELDS petition for SPECIAL PERMIT/SITE PLAN APPROVAL to enlarge the
existing garage and construct a single-story rear addition, creating an FAR of .42
where .37 exists and .38 is allowed at 39 Norwood Avenue, Ward 6, Newton
Centre, on land known as Section 62 Block 01 Lot 29, containing approximately
10,417 sq. ft. of land in a district zoned SR2. Ref: Sec. 7.3.3, 7.4, 3.1.3. 3.1.9 of the
City of Newton Rev Zoning Ord, 2017.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Have a nice evening,
Nadia

Nadia Khan
Office of the City Council
617.796.1218



When responding, please be aware that the Massachusetts Secretary of State has determined that most email is
public record and therefore cannot be kept confidential.



